
 
coffs harbour city council has applied to IPART for substantial increases to the general rate for 
2015/2016/2017 in addition to the rate increase already approved for 2014/2015 disregarding 
the wishes of rate payers as expressed emphatically in the community survey funding our 
future. CHCC, has with individuals and commercial enterprises  must live within financial limits 
by proper budgeting and management.CHCC seems to believe that budgeting and management 
control is synonymous with "make another application to IPART for a special variation" I believe 
that IPART should not allow SRVS to be an escape route from proper budgeting and 
management process. i make a submission to IPART requesting their  rejection of counsel 
application for a special rate variation. Any rate increased to be not more than the rate pegging 
as aproved by the NSW GOV. 
 


